
My name is Bruce Schwartz.  I’m a farmer in The Dalles.  There is no need to tell you 
how global warming is affecting my farm and our planet.  H.B. 2020 needs to be 
strong.  Very strong. Voluntary reduction in carbon emissions do not and have not 
worked.  Going forward there are only two ways that carbon pollution  can be 
reduced.  One is to put a price on carbon and let the market place sort it out - as H.B. 
2020 does.  Or governmental regulation. We either get this bill up and running as an example for 
other states to follow or we’ll be looking headlong at the second way. There is of course another option 
- which is to pretty much do what we’ve done in the past. That puts us on a runaway train with no ability 
to make corrections.  You know the science.  Please get it right. 
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